
Dear Parents & Students, 

Greetings from Principal Queen Mary’s School, Ajmer. Hope and pray you all are in good health and 

safe at your home. Welcome back to online classes for your New Session 2021- 2022 

It is for your kind information that from 7th April 2021 onwards the school is going to continue the 

online classes. The time schedule and the details will be given by the class teachers. 

➢ Online class will continue until we get the further information from State Government and 

Centre Board (CBSE) 

➢ It is compulsory for all the students to attend the class regularly. 

➢ Parents are requested to provide adequate facilities (smart phone/laptop/computer) to the 

students for online classes, and be ready with the stationary for session 2021-2022. 

➢ Students have to attend classes  wearing a proper uniform. 

➢ Daily students have to give their attendance in live class for each subject 

➢ Daily assembly link will be forwarded to start with the e-school at 8:20 am 

➢ Make sure that you all have Youtube and Google Meet application installed in your mobile 

phones and it is signed in. 

➢ At 8:30 am you will start with the first online class with a google meet link. 

➢ Link will be forwarded by the subject teacher in the class Whatsapp group. 

➢ Follow the given time table  

➢ Do the same drill next day 

➢ As we all know that we are going through a crucial situation due to Covid – 19 Pandemic and 

it is becoming worse day by day. All of you are requested to kindly  take care and stay at 

home. 

➢ It is our humble request to support and co-operate as earlier. 

May God Bless You! 

Principal 


